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On 10th September, 2023, a terrible drought happened in Kyoto, Japan. It caused 

great damage to the crops, the land and the people. The victims do not have fresh water 

to drink and the plants are going to die.  

The Volunteer Club in our school is going to hold a walkathon to raise fund for 

The Salvation Army. It is a charity which helps people in need in Japan.  

The walkathon will take place on 20th September, 2023 in Tsim Sha Tsui. The 

Volunteer Club would like the volunteers to make cookies or cakes to sell after the 

walkathon. They also need volunteers to design posters and attract people to sign up 

for the walkathon. If you are interested, please contact Harris in 6C during recess or 

through email at harris_ha@salbcms.edu.hk.  
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